FC62. Revitalising Falkirk Town Centre — Update Report

Council considered a report by the Director of Development Services which provided
an update on the immediate measures being taken to support Falkirk town centre,
as requested by Council at its special meeting of 12 November 2019.

The Revitalising Falkirk Town Centre Partnership was established to help produce
and deliver a Town Centre Action Plan. The action plan set out a series of measures
to deliver transformational change for the town centre. A copy of the action plan with
an update of progress was provided as an appendix to the report.

At the special meeting of Council on 12 November 2019 concerns over town centre
access and the potential of opening up the east end of the High Street were raised.
This included the potential to amend the pedestrianised area of the High Street.
These measures were included in the action plan.

Decision

Council noted the progress of the work taking place to revitalise Falkirk town
centre.



